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Opposition to teaching Eddie Eagle in public schools

Nina Fricke, Bucyrus, KS 66013 highpointfarm9@gmail.com

I am opposed to teaching about guns in public schools. In particular the NRA sponsored Eddie
Eagle program has a number of flaws & should not be used. Framing the serious issue on gun
safety in a comic book format makes it MORE appealing, not less and is more reflective of a
marketing program for the NRA. It has been also show to be ineffective in instructing children
as detailed by Marjorie Sanflippo, professor of Psychology.

Gun education should be done by parents, not the schools.

Thank you.
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